
Angela got involved in PTA 17 years ago when her daughter began kindergarten in a 
community new to their family. She attended her first PTA meeting at Penny Creek 
Elementary to learn more about what the school was like and help ease the nervousness 
of being a kindergarten parent for the first time. When she looks back at the first 
meeting, she realizes that it “was the beginning of my passion for volunteering and 
advocating for my community. We all have the goal of wanting to make a difference in 
our world and with PTA we can achieve that daily.” 

From her first leadership role as staff appreciation chair to today, she has treasured the 
opportunities and experiences she has had volunteering through PTA. Angela has served 
on the executive boards of three local PTAs, held council and region service delivery 
team roles, served on the WSPTA leadership, scholarship, and growth and development 
committees, and most recently as WSPTA Area E Vice President, which included serving 
as Acting Region Director for Region 8 and Region 15.  

As Vice President, Angela looks forward to continuing her service on the WSPTA Board 
of Directors, encouraging leaders, and promoting advocacy and engagement. “This past 
year has shown us how important our connections and relationships are, and across our 
state, PTAs are bringing communities together. I am honored to serve our board and 
PTA communities as we work to improve the lives of all children and families in 
Washington.”   

 


